
 
 

The Resident Role in SERV  
(Safety & Emergency Response Volunteers) 

 
 

SERV is a resident-run volunteer organization designed to educate 

residents prior to an emergency and works with Willamette View’s 

Campus Safety & Security Department in the event of an emergency. 

 

Each floor of every building has several SERV Safety Liaisons who are 

trained to inform residents about appropriate emergency preparation 

and behavior.  

 

At your SERV introductory meeting you will receive a yellow or red Get-

Out-Of-Bed bag and a yellow folder with emergency information.  

 

Several times per year you will receive a safety message from your Safety 

Liaison on specific topics. In addition he or she can answer any questions 

you may have about safety here at Willamette View. 

 

All residents are expected to follow instructions in an emergency and 

encouraged to prepare basic emergency supplies. 
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